
Budget Workshop of November 8, 2016 
 
Present were:  Mayor Neal and Councilmember Hart. 
Absent:  Councilmembers Naillon, Koepke, McElheran and Roley. 
 
Budget workshop began at 6:30 pm. 
 
Preliminary 2017 Budget presented to Neal and Hart; review of expenditures for each 
fund; minor revisions discussed.  Review of projected revenues. 
 
Salley Bull gave a brief update on the library project and questioned 2017 funds for the 
library. 
 
Next budget workshop to be held Tuesday, December 13, 2016 at 6:30 pm. 
 
Budget Workshop ended at 7:30 pm. 
 
 
 
Budget Workshop Minutes approved ____________________ 
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